
Warradale Primary School
Keynes Ave Warradale 5046 - (08) 8296 2678 - dl.0933.admin@schools.sa.edu.au

2023 Parent Survey
Tuesday 15 August 2023

Dear parents/caregivers,

The Department for Education coordinates an annual survey to better understand the things we’re doing

well, where we can improve, and what’s important to you as a parent. The information we collect from this

survey is driving positive and informed change, for our school and the department.

From the week beginning Monday 31 July, you should receive an email or SMS from the Parent Survey Team

with a unique link to participate in the survey.

I highly encourage you to complete the survey, which takes less than 10 minutes. Your answers will not

identify you or your child. Only collated feedback will be provided to our school.

If you did not receive an email or SMS with your unique survey link, contact

education.ParentSurvey@sa.gov.au and include our school’s name in your email.

For more information, please visit the Department for Education website.

Kindest regards,

Josh Vick

Principal
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